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One seat open on FPUD board 

 
FALLBROOK – One seat is open for the Fallbrook Public Utility District board of 

directors. 

Local residents interested in serving on the FPUD board can apply by writing a 

statement of qualifications that includes name, physical address, contact information and 

a brief background of education. The deadline to apply is Aug. 16 at 5 p.m. The statement 

must be delivered to the FPUD office’s board secretary, at 990 E. Mission Road in 

Fallbrook. 

The term expires Dec. 4, 2020 and is available due to the retirement of Al Gebhart in 

July. 

Candidates must live within the boundaries of FPUD’s sub-district #1. Boundary 

maps can be found on FPUD’s website, www.fpud.com, under the “governing our 

district” tab. Candidates must also be at least 18 years old, a citizen of the state of 

California, and a registered voter in San Diego County. 

Interviews will be at a special board meeting Aug. 20 at 1:30 p.m. 

Each of FPUD’s board members live in separate sub-districts of the agency’s service 

area. Further information may be obtained by calling Mary Lou West, board secretary, at 

(760) 999-2704 or by emailing maryloub@fpud.com. 
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